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February 26, 2018 
 
 
 
Dr. Robert Avossa 
Superintendent 
The School District of Palm Beach County 
3300 Forest Hill Blvd, C-316 
West Palm Beach, FL 33406-5869 
 
Dear Superintendent Avossa: 
 
Thank you for submitting revisions to the School District of Palm Beach County’s 2017-18 School 
Administrator Evaluation System for review; the amendments to the system have been approved. The 
department appreciates your continued leadership in your district and throughout the state for the 
benefit of all of our students. 
 
At your earliest convenience, please ensure the district’s website is updated with the revised School 
Administrator Evaluation System that was approved by the department and send the URL link to 
DistrictEvalSysEQ@fldoe.org. 
 
Should you have questions or concerns, please contact me at Eileen.McDaniel@fldoe.org or 850-
245-0562, or Jason Graham at Jason.Graham@fldoe.org or 850-245-0546. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Eileen L. McDaniel 
Chief, Bureau of Educator Recruitment, Development & Retention 
 
 
ELM/jg 
 
cc: Laurie Riopelle – Director of Leadership Development 
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